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TOTAL: $578,804 
 
The projected revenue of $564,939 would leave the budget short $13,865. This is 
expected to be made up in carry over from FY 2014. 
 
Neff offered to separate the fees into individual votes. However, because the 
Committee was in accord, the budget and fees were approved unanimously as a 
single block. 
 
The date of the next Committee meeting depends on the response to the 
submitted budget. The Chair indicated that it likely would be no earlier than 
September.  Just before noon, the Committee voted to adjourn. 


